
Dear members of the Committee, 

I urge a NO vote on SB 432. 

 

I have horses and live in a rural area due to that fact.   

This bill is very very harmful to farm land.  We need to preserve 

any farm land we have left.   

 

This is bad public policy. 

 

I wrote against these bills when they were referred to your 

committee, but evidently those are not allowed to be posted 

since a hearing was never scheduled.  I guess it's a lobbyists' 

world. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Aileen P. Kaye 

10095 Parrish Gap Rd., SE 

Turner, OR 97392 
 

503-743-4567 

arkaye2@gmail.com 
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